
  
For immediate release   

Integrity Commissioner invites public comments on proposed changes to Councillors' Code of 
Conduct  

TORONTO, May 20, 2014 – The City of Toronto's Integrity Commissioner is proposing changes to the Code 
of Conduct for Members of Council and is inviting members of the public to provide comments, either at the 
next Executive Committee meeting or directly to her office.  

The Integrity Commissioner's report, Integrity by Design: Report on the Review of the Code of Conduct for 
Members of Council, will be considered at the May 27 Executive Committee meeting. The report was 
released today with the Executive Committee agenda and is available at: 
http://app.toronto.ca/tmmis/decisionBodyProfile.do?function=doPrepare&meetingId=7904#Meeting-
2014.EX42

  

The Code of Conduct for Members of Council contains principles and expected conduct for City of Toronto 
elected officials and is part of the City's ethical infrastructure. The Office of the Integrity Commissioner is 
proposing some changes to improve the provisions of the Code of Conduct.  

The public is invited to make deputations or provide written comments at the May 27 Executive Committee 
meeting. Details on how you can speak at the meeting or provide written comments are available on the City 
website: http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/tmmis/have-your-say.htm

  

Members of the public who wish to provide comments directly to the Integrity Commissioner's office may do 
so in writing by e mail to Wendy Wilson at: wwilson2@toronto.ca

 

or by letter to the Integrity Commissioner, 
375 University Avenue, Suite 202, Toronto, ON  M5G 2J5.  

***  

Media Contact:  Janet Leiper, Integrity Commissioner, 416-397-7770, jleiper@toronto.ca 
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